
 

 

TIP Botany Bay 1810 E /- Laem Chabang omission 

 
Ref. No.: MUM/2018-19/064 

Date: 27/06/2018  

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Please be informed that TIP Botany Bay 1810E will be redelivered and phase out at Singapore.  

The shipments to/via Laem Chabang will be discharged at Port Klang and will be planned on  

Vessel NYK FURANO 0047E  ETA PKG 13/JULY,  ETA LCH 17/JUL 

 

ONE Line appreciates your continued support.  

Please discuss with our Sales or Customer Service representative if you have further questions 

regarding ONE Line services. 

 

Thank you.  

 

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 

 

Authorised Signatory 


